
 

Five-Year Plan Committee 
August 21, 2025 

Meeting minutes 
 

Call to Order: The meeting was called to order at 3:30 p.m. 

Attendees: Mary Ellen Akridge, Liz Compton, Michele Erschen, Linda Taake, and Elizabeth 
Fischer. 

Discussion: The committee reviewed and discussed a draft of the Five-Year Plan to fine 
tune the goals and timing in alignment with the library’s mission.  A final draft was agreed to 
and will be presented to the full board for comment and approval. 

Next Steps: Recommend the 5-year plan to the full board. 

Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 5 p.m. 

 


